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PRESS AGENCY
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¿Tune 27, 1951

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We herewith return one of your transparencies.

The other is now out with a customer, and will 

be sent on as soon as received.

We are indeed sorry no sales resulted from 

our efforts.

Many thanks for your patience and cooperation.

Robert F.Shostal

Snc. 1


